
Notice of Preliminary Public Hearing 

The Cosmetology Examining Board announces that it will hold a virtual preliminary public 
hearing on the proposed Scope Statement 101-24. This proposed scope statement addresses rules 
Cos 1, 2, 4, 5, and 6 relating to Education and Approved Formal Training. The hearing will be at 
the time and place shown below. 

Hearing Information 
Date: January 27, 2025 

Time: 9:30 A.M. 

Location:  Information concerning the location of the hearing will be available at:  
https://dsps.wi.gov/Pages/BoardsCouncils/Cosmetology/Meetings.aspx 
Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments 
The rule may be reviewed and comments submitted at: 
http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/chr/hearings.  

Comments may also be submitted to Nilajah Hardin, Administrative Rules Coordinator, 
Department of Safety and Professional Services, Division of Policy Development, P.O. Box 
8366, Madison, WI 53708-8366, email to DSPSAdminRules@wisconsin.gov. 

Comments must be received at or before the public hearing to be included in the record of 
rulemaking proceedings.  

Initial Regulatory Flexibility Analysis  
The proposed rule will not have an effect on small businesses, as defined under s. 227.114 (1). 

Agency Small Business Regulatory Coordinator  
The Department’s Regulatory Review Coordinator may be contacted by calling (608) 266-2112. 

 

This Notice of Preliminary Hearing on Statement of Scope is approved by:  
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